
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice  
 
 
Title: New Service Building / Potting Shed Demolition 
 
 
Location: Behind Saunders Workshops (sketch attached) 
 
 
Description: The existing masonry potting shed is scheduled for demolition, 

commencing Saturday, June 10, 2017. The demolition work is 
anticipated to take approximately 2 – 3 days. During that time, there 
may be reduced access in the laneway around the potting shed. A 
sketch of the impacted area is attached. 

 
 
Time frame: Saturday, June 10, through Monday, June 12, 2017 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  Nazir Jessa, Consulting Project Manager 
 
 
Email address: njessa@uvic.ca 
 
 
Phone: 250 721 6103 
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